
March 1, 2024 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  97054-7250 

Re: NEW, CNGC Accounting Petition to Defer Voluntary Renewable Natural Gas Costs and Revenues 

Dear Director Killip, 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) files the attached petition for an accounting order 
(Petition) authorizing the Company to recognize revenues and expenses associated with the Company’s 
proposed Schedule 705, Voluntary Renewable Natural Gas Program in deferred balance sheet accounts 
with no resulting impact on the income statement. 

Concurrent with this filing, Cascade submits Advice No. W24-03-01, wherein the Company seeks approval 
of Schedule 705, which introduces a program that allows customers to voluntarily choose to purchase 
blocks of renewable thermal credits (RTCs) derived from renewable natural gas (RNG). This program is 
proposed in compliance with RCW 80.28.390. The Company’s attached Petition seeks authorization to 
defer the Voluntary RNG program costs and revenues.  

E-Filing
Attached is a certificate of service acknowledging that the Company has notified parties to of its 
application for deferred accounting. 

This electronic filing is comprised of the following files: 

• NEW-CNGC-Pet-Acct-CLtr-03-1-24.pdf
• NEW-CNGC-Pet-Acct-3-1-24.pdf
• NEW-CNGC-COS-3-1-24.pdf
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Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
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